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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 14th January 2022 
Dear All, 

Hopefully you have all received the notification that there has been a positive Lateral Flow Test (LFT) in Diamond 
Class. Very close contacts have been instructed to LFT daily and we are advising that all Topaz and Diamond Class 
Children test daily too. 

Needless to say, if your child develops one of these symptoms they should stay away from school and book a PCR 
test online or by calling 119: 

• A new, continuous cough, and/or 

• A temperature, and/or 

• A loss of, or change to, sense of test and/or smell.  
 
ASSA Meeting 
ASSA will be holding a planning meeting at 3:30pm on Monday 17th January for The Wurzels event (happening on 
11th June) and other opportunities. Please do come along and help organize this big money raising event. 
 
Forest School Clothing 
If your child does not have suitable/adequate forest school clothing in school, sadly they will not be able take part in 
these lessons. If you have problems purchasing this clothing, please speak to Lou in the school office.  
 
Decarbonisation Scheme 
You may recall that we have been lucky enough to be selected as part of Dorset Council’s Decarbonisation Project. 
Our school is having close to £500,000 spent on us which will include the installation of heat source pumps, LED 
Lighting and solar panels; the governors and I are delighted that this is a real opportunity for us to educate the 
children on the need for us all to attempt to reduce our carbon footprint and how this can be achieved.  
 
Work should be starting over the February half term and there may be some disruptions around the school until the 
start of the summer term (6 weeks of school time). Naturally, it is my job to ensure that the teaching and learning of 
our children is not disrupted throughout this period. 
 
School Milk 
Free milk is only available until your child’s 5th birthday. If you wish your EYFS/KS1 child to continue to receive milk 
every day (by paying for it) after their fifth birthday, please follow this link:  https://www.coolmilk.com/parents/ 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Nigel Roberts 
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